
O I L CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

June 30, 1958 

M r . James T. Jennings 
Attorney at Law 
P.O. Box 805 
Roswell , New Mexico 

Dear J i m : 

With reference to your let ter of June 25th, we do have an 
executed counterpart of the Unit Agreement f o r the Caprock Queen 
Unit No. Two so i t w i l l not be necessary fo r you to send us another 
one. 

V e r y t r u l y yours, 

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

By 


